
April 4, 2012 

The Corporation of the City of London 
300 Dufferin Ave. 
P.O.Box 5035 
London, Ontario 
N6A 4L9 
 
Attention:  Mr. Bud Polhill 
       Chairman, Planning and Environment Committee 
 
Re: Request for Delegation Status 
       Planning & Environment Committee Meeting 
       April 16, 2012 
       39T-11509 Tridon Properties Ltd. Stoney Creek Subdivision 
 

Dear: Chairman Polhill 

 

Tridon Properties Ltd respectfully requests the opportunity to appear before the Planning & 
Environment Committee on April 16, 2012 to discuss certain matters as they pertain the pending 
subdivision agreement and in particular Part ll – Special Provisions which will be considered by the 
committee during the meeting. 

Specifically we would like to discuss concerns as they pertain to clause 28 (b), anticipated 
reimbursements as well as express our opinion as to how the negotiations proceeded throughout the 
planning process.   Please be advised that there may be other issues that arise over the next day’s which 
we may need to discuss as well. 

We would like to bring our concerns to the attention of the Planning & Environment Committee prior to 
a recommendation proceeding to Council.  Thank you for considering our request to appear before the 
Planning & Environment Committee.  Could you please advise us whether this request is accepted. 

Sincerely; 

 

Paul Hinde 

Planner 
 
Cc. Jeff Leunissen 
     Jennie Ramsey 

 

           


